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I oppose the Moss Vale Recycling Facility.  

There will be 700+ trucks transiting 120,000 tones of plastic from Sydney, Canberra and Melbourne through our 
rural roads. These trucks will significantly deteriorate our road conditions which were not designed to 
withstand such heavy traffic. The wear and tear will lead to more potholes, cracks and uneven surfaces, making 
it dangerous to drive for residents, particularly during inclement weather. We already have many potholes that 
the council needs to address.  

We do not have footpaths here, which means pedestrians will have to walk on the roads. These roads are also 
shared with wild-life, dog-walkers, kids on bikes, mother's pushing prams and kids walking home from school. 

Beaconsfield Rd is already a deteriorating road where cars have to drive in the middle to avoid potholes and 
uneven surfaces. Adding in more traffic from commuters and trucks will only deteriorate the roads further and 
cause harm and frustration to local residents.  

I urge you to take the necessary action to mitigate the impact of industrial trucks on rural roads and residential 
area. 

THIS IS NOT THE RIGHT SITE! 
 

 




